Primary 1 Homework 28.9.2020
Each week we will issue 3 homework tasks. These will be a mixture of online activities, discussion or written activities. Homework will be posted on the blog on a Monday and should be completed by Friday. 
Children will need help and support to complete the tasks.
If you have any questions about homework, please just ask!
	Reading
	Phonics
	Numeracy

	
Each child has been given a log in for our online reading resource ‘Bug Club’. We have assigned everyone a new book to investigate at home. These books have no words, we are learning to tell the story through investigating the pictures. Here are some questions that might be helpful to use when reading this book. 

Can you point to the title of the book?
What do you see on the front cover?
What do you think is going to happen in this story?
Who are the different characters?
How do you think they are feeling? 
What did you enjoy about this story?
What would have made this story better?
	
This week will see us introduce our first sounds. We will be learning M, D, and G this week.  We have uploaded activities on Education City to support our learning. 
We will learn ‘m’ Monday, ‘d’ on Tuesday and ‘g’ on Wednesday. 
This week’s Education City activity will help us develop our attention and listening skills. Listen to the story and try to answer the questions. 
We have sent home a homework jotter this week, have a go at practising to write our new sounds in your jotter.  Can you draw a picture of anything that starts with a ‘m’, ‘d’ or ‘g’ ? 
We have also uploaded videos to support our high frequency words and tricky words. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have uploaded a Phonics worksheet. You can print this off if you wish, or you can draw the pictures in your jotter to match each letter. 
	
Each child has been given a log in for Sumdog. This is an excellent resource and children do enjoy using it. We have not set any tasks on this straight away for Primary 1. If you decide to have a look on Sumdog, you will notice that the first 200 questions are of mixed ability. This is normal. We are able to set tasks suited for P1 after these have been completed. 
When you are out and about, have a look for numbers on car registrations, posters, shopping aisles. Try to count your toys as you tidy up or count how long it takes to fill up your water bottle. 
This week there is a counting game on Education City for you to have a go at. 
We have also uploaded a pattern game. We have been learning about patterns in class. 
In your jotter, can you practise writing numbers to 10?  There is a video on the blog to help you with number formation.



